
 

 
 

The company CETIN expects its results for the year 2019 will be in line with the 

long-term trend 

22 January 2020 

The company CETIN a.s. (“CETIN”) expects its financial results for the year 2019 will 

be in line with the long-term trend, established by the published results of the previous 

years and of first half-year 2019. 

Following the first indicative information regarding the full year 2019 the company CETIN 

expects in the domestic network services segment the revenues approximately at the 

level of previous year, the revenues from so called mass services and revenue from data 

services were stabilized. CETIN expects slight growth of margin within the services of 

international voice transit especially due to increased volume of transited minutes in 

traditional and new destinations. The year-on-year increase of margin is contributed 

particularly by increase of revenues from services of building and operation of mobile 

access network. The company CETIN has continued boosting strategic investments to 

the development of new generations of fixed and mobile networks. 

The audited CETIN's financial results of the year 2019 in full are going to be published 

as a part of CETIN's Annual report for the year 2019 which is expected to be released 

during the beginning of March 2020. 
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